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      Meeting Minutes 
                                                    Medina County All Hazards Advisory Committee 
                                                                                      10-13-22 
 
Members present:      
Christina Fozio 
Robert Linder 
Robert Haas 
William Disbrow 
Matt Neil 
    
 
Guest Present     
Ben Nau 
Matt Sturgeon 
Chuck Stiver 
 
 

• Chief Linder called the meeting to order at 10:07am.    
 

• No public comments. 
 

• Motion by Chief Haas, seconded by Chief Disbrow to approve the minutes of the September 8th, 
2022, meeting.  Motion passed.   
 

• Old Business 
 

➢ Applications:  Chuck Stiver reviewed the new online application form and process for current 
members.  The process will occur within Aladtec.  The final Membership SOG along with storage 
location was provided. The Non-member application form was shared, and the process 
explained pending possible further changes in the process.   

➢ Medina County All Hazards Team Contract for Services:  No report from workgroup.  It was 
decided that due to low attendance, further review/discussion would be continued during the 
next meeting. 

➢ Hazmat Physicals:  Chuck Stiver provided an update on the Hazmat Physicals.  Chuck indicated 
that a vision test has been added, and that the process and forms have been worked out with 
the Cleveland Clinic.  The first round of physicals will occur in November.   

➢ Member Hours:  Chuck Stiver asked for guidance from AHAC on sending out member’s hours.  
AHAC indicated they want a final sent out by department at the end of the year, and then 
quarterly from that point.   



• New Business 
 

➢ Spare rims/floor jacks/ 4-ways:  As a result of a flat tire/spare issue with the trench trailer, 
Chuck Stiver asked for permission to purchase spare tires for the trailers, and floor jacks and 4-
ways for the tow vehicles.   Some funding from teams may be available at the end of the fiscal 
year.  Members indicated it was ok to move forward as funding allowed.    

➢ Hazmat F550:  Chuck Stiver provided a report on the F-550 that is attached to the Hazmat 
Trailer.  The storage box between the cab and the flatbed is starting to come loose.  The welds 
on the mounting flange are starting to break.  It is believed that springs were added to the U-
bolts to help prevent this from occurring.  Chuck will take it to Standard Welding to see if they 
can repair it.   

 
       

• Next meeting November 10th at 10am 
 

• Adjournment 
▪ Motion to adjourn by Chief Neil, seconded by Chief Disbrow.  Motion passed.  Meeting adjourned 

at 11:03am. 
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